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ILTOVID'S REGCISTER OF SHIPPING

Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

7th July, 1960.

(H)

Dear Sir,
S.s. "FRAVARTA"

I acknowledge your memorandum of the 27th
June from which it is noted that this ship is
still laid up at your port.

In the circumstances the Committee have
agreed to the class remaining undisturbed pro-
vided the outstanding Special Survey is carried
out and the hull condition of class dealt with
before the ship again proceeds to sea.

I shall be glad if you will inform the
Owners accordingly.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

G.A. Stewart, Esq.,
KARACHEI. @) O2NON
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